
Smartwatches/Gum

Edward Murphy
APRIL

NEWSLETTER

What's In This
Month's

Newsletter?

Dress Down Day

Smartwatches/Gum
Indoor/Outdoor
Shoes 
Dress Down Day
Lunch Monitor 2024-
2025
Brigadier
Spotlight on WingsIndoor/Outdoor Shoes

www.edwardmurphy.emsb.qc.ca

Visit us on ourwebsite as well as onsocial media:

Parents are reminded that electronics, including but not
limited to smart watches, of any kind, are not permitted in
school.  Watches of this nature are a distraction for
students and will not be replaced by the school in the event
of loss.  In addition, please be reminded that gum chewing
is also not permitted in school.  If you are unsure of what
can and cannot be brought to school, please review the
information on page 4 of the student agenda.

Spring has arrived leaving our schoolyard very muddy.

Please ensure your child/children have indoor/outdoor

shoes. This is especially important on days when your

child has P.E.

In honour of Autism Acceptance month, we will be
have a Dress Down Day on Tuesday, April 2nd.  
Students can dress in their favorite colour from
head to toe.  We are asking students to contribute
$2.  The funds will go towards our Fun 15 project
and/or other initiatives which support Autism.



Lunch Monitor 2024-2025

Brigadier 

If you, or anyone you know is interested in being anEMS lunch monitor during the 2024-2025 a schoolyear, please contact Ms. Joanne in Daycare at (514)259-0050 for more information.  

We look forward to welcoming new people to ourEdward Murphy family.

On behalf of our socio-community officer

and local poste de quartier, please see the

attached information for anyone interested

in a role a brigadier/crossing guard.



Every month, this section of  our newsletter will highlight a cycle, grade,
or special project occurring at Edward Murphy.  

Spotlight on Wings 1&2

In honour of April being Autism Acceptance Month, this month’s spotlight will be on our Wings classes.

This month, the students in Wings 1 received a visit from their furry friend, Monsieur Moustache, during their pet therapy! They adored holding
and petting him.
Wings 1 students also began learning about the solar system. So far, they read books, watched videos, drew the planets to decorate their class
bulletin board, wrote acrostic poems on their favourite planet, and even made their very own “moon dough!” Ms. Pam

Welcome to WINGS 2! We have 7 amazing students in our class. We are happy to introduce all of them! Olivia is 10 years old, she wants to be a
chef when she grows up. Connor is 9 years old and loves reading, especially Diary of a Wimpy Kid. Brandon is 12 years old and his favourite treat
is McDonald’s. Ziyad is 11 years old and his favourite thing to eat is a chicken burger. Adarm is 12 years old and loves taking the metro. Ayla is 9
years old and loves strawberry milk Joey is 10 years old and can remember everyone’s birthday! 

We love working on our special projects and activities, and especially enjoyed a visit recently from Mr Moustache the bunny during our sessions
of Pet Therapy. Ms. Alana

Working in the WINGS class has been an awesome experience.  When you believe you are teaching them, they are teaching you.  The children
demonstrate their awesomeness through love, compassion, and patience.  Helpling them to achieve their wings is the least we can do.  Ms. Joyce


